
Chemical Conservation Corporati<
10100 ROCKET BOULEVARD • ORLANDO, FLORIDA 32824 

(407) 859-4441 • FAX (407) 855-2812

April 28,1998

wMr. Robert Snyder, P.E.
Section Manager 
Hazardous Waste Program 
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 
3319 Maguire Boulevard 
Suite 232
Orlando, Florida 32803-3767

Re: Chemical Conservation Corporation FLD 980 559 728
Hazardous Waste Facility Permit Application HC02-279948 & HO02-279952

Dear Mr. Snyder:

Enclosed with this letter is a revised Waste Compatibility Test Manual (Exhibit II.A.5/6.-1) 
contained in the Waste Analysis Plan of the hazardous waste facility permit application referenced 
above. The manual was revised to reflect changes to the compatibility test prompted by the incident 
of September 22,1997 that were accorded with you in previous correspondence. Additional 
changes to the manual were made more recently to clarify procedures as requested by Mr. Chris 
Aoussat. Also enclosed is Page lOd of the application that was revised to correct an error 
discovered by Mr. Aoussat.

If you have any questions, please call me at 859-4441.

Sincerely,

CHEMICAL CONSERVATION CORPORATION

Armando 1. Gonz^ez 
Compliance OflSc^

cc: Patrick Sullivan

Protecting Our Environment For Over A Quarter Of A Century


